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GOD’S TRANSFORMING POWER THROUGH 

SUNDAY SCHOOL/SMALL GROUPS 

 

There are many amazing benefits of being in Bible study through  

Sunday School or Small Groups.  The Holy Spirit is at work as we study 

the scriptures together.  For younger children it is basic Bible concepts 

and facts such as “God is love.”  As children grow older, they begin to 

understand more about God and the Bible and the significance of the 

cross.  They are in the process of developing a Godly world view. 

 

As we grow older something special also occurs as we study God’s 

Word with others.  God is active as we study and discuss the  

scriptures.  The Holy Spirit makes applications to the scripture in our 

own hearts and minds.  We may learn scripture today that might  

come back to our minds 10 years later as we make moral and other  

life decisions. 

 

As we study the scriptures God does spiritual surgery on our hearts, 

minds and spirit.  We are strengthened as a learner and grow as a 

Christ disciple. 

 

Sunday School and Small Groups make an enormous difference in our 

day to day lives and strengthens the church spiritually for the future. 

 
 

Prayerfully, 
 

Rick Ellison 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 
 
 

 
 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to: 
fabc@att.net 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
or call  (251) 968-8124  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to  
fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 
 

 
 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact 
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or 
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Southside Baptist 
Part-time Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 
 
 

 

 The Youth Group at First Baptist 
Church of Lillian  will be selling 

smoked Boston Butts for $30 
 Memorial Weekend.  All proceeds 

will go towards  the Youth  
Summer Camp in NC.  The orders 
need to be in by May 22nd  and can 

be picked up on May 27th.   
Please call  251-962-2180  

to  place your order. 

 
WHERE ARE YOU 
SERVING THIS  

SUMMER? 
 

Camp Baldwin is looking for Summer staff,  
ages 17-24.  We are looking for students to come  

serve, live, and worship at camp this summer.                      
If you have any questions, email Bradley Rogers 

brogers@campbaldwin.org 
 

You can apply online at 
www.campbaldwin.org/employment 

 

Foley FBC………………….June 6-9,  9:00am to noon 
Eastern Shore Baptist………June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 
FBC Bay Minette…………..June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 
FBC Lillian………………...June 20-24, 5:00pm to 8:00pm  
Calvary Baptist-Foley……...July 11-15, 6:00pm to 7:30pm 

 
It is almost summer and churches across Baldwin County will 
have the opportunity to reach out to children and families with 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
 

We would like to help get the word out with our Facebook page, as 
well as here in the Alabama Baptist.  Please email or call us with 

your VBS information. 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

